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Schedule of  Events   
5/3 - Progress Reports 
5/5 - Third Grade Tea 
5/9 - Eighth Grade Retreat 
5/11 -  Parent Meeting 
5/11 - First Communion Retreat 
5/13 - First Communion  
5/17 & 5/18 - Spring Sing 
5/21 - Nikki Folse Scholarship Breakfast 

Spring Sing 
Our annual Spring Sing Concert will be 
on Wednesday, May 17th and Thursday, 
May 18th, at 7:00 pm in the school hall. 
Students are to report to their classroom at 
6:30 pm.Grades K, 2, 4, 6, & 8 will be 
performing in the finale Wednesday night. 
Grades TK, 1, 3, 5, 7 & 8 will be 
performing in the finale on Thursday 
night. There is no assigned seating. Doors 
will open at 6:30 pm for seat selection. No 
one will be admitted without a ticket. 
Standing in the aisles and in the back of 
the hall will not be permitted. Tickets are 
eight dollars each and need to be 
purchased in advance. This is an event 
that you won’t want to miss! Tickets will 
be sent home in the family envelope. See 
enclosed ticket order form and return as 
soon as possible. 

Progress Reports 
The third trimester progress reports are 
being sent home today. Please review, 
sign and return. 

First Communion Retreat 
Our second graders will be having their retreat on 
Thursday, May 11th, as they prepare to make 
their First Communion on Saturday, May 13th. 

Parent Meeting 
Our last parent meeting of the year will be 
Thursday, May 11th, at 7:00 pm in the hall. The 
topic will be “Today’s Math: Developing Your 
Child’s Problem Solving Skills.” 

Library Notes 
With Easter gratitude, and the returning support 
and encouragement of  Ms. Watsabaugh, we 
again share out library related thoughts. In this 
case, it’s a reminder that we remain open to 
getting new book suggestions. We seek to be 
responsive to reader interests as we grow and 
maintain a helpful library collection. For 
example, lately, that has involved expanding our 
offerings on the world of soccer and their top 
players, based on a student request. And, as 
always, there are also the teacher requests we 
seek to meet to beneficially serve their classroom 
efforts. Our SBS community’s book ideas and 
donations are always welcomed. 



Enclosures 
Spring Sing Flyer 
Fundraising Flyer 
Summer Camp Flyer 
Tuition Billing  
Unus Flyer 
Math Flyer 

School Wide Learning 
Expectations 
To become a well integrated individual 
with 
Catholic principles and values 
To become an active lifelong learner 
To recognize the value of self-expression 
through 
diversified art forms 
To develop respect for the thoughts and 
opinions of others 
To create a positive attitude toward 
physical 
development, To develop respect for all 
life  
To develop a willingness to participate in 
the community 

Vikings... 
Live like Jesus, Are creative 
Keep learning 
Listen politely to others 
Enjoy being healthy 
Take care of God’s creations 
Share their gifts 

Mark 9:23 
Anything is possible if a person believes. 


